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Dear Year 11 
 
We know that it has been difficult for you to go such long periods without seeing your 
inspirational progress leader, as well as your subject teachers and tutors.  We just wanted 
to tell you how very proud we are of how you have reacted to another lock down without 
school.  
 
The dedication that you have shown to your studies under such difficult circumstances is 
something which you should be very proud of. 
 
Please ensure that you take the time to switch off from school and remote learning during 
the holiday. It is important that you look after yourselves and spend time unwinding from 
the rigours of study.  You are not expected to complete any work over half term except 
revision.  
 
The Government consultation on what schools will be required to do in order to predict 
your grades will soon be released. Please do not worry about this. It is our job as 
education professionals to sort this out and ensure that you receive the best possible 
grades that your hard work deserves. Rest assured that once we have the information and 
have formulated a plan, we will let you know.  
 
We are sure that you have been missing Mr Briggs' end of assembly jokes so here are a 
couple to tide you over. 
 
"Isn't it strange that Selfridges don't even sell fridges?" 
 
"Accordion to scientists, it's possible to slip a musical instrument into a sentence without it 
being noticed" 
 
Enjoy your break, we will be in touch again soon.  
 
Yours 
 
J C Briggs    M R Fletcher 
Year 11 Progress Leader  Assistant Headteacher KS4 
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